
From: Christianson, Gary [mailto:Gary.Christianson@wfhc.org] 

Sent: Fri 6/22/2007 5:50 PM 
To: planadmin 

Cc: rpuente@milwaukee.gov; jrice@milwcnty.com; Mayor Tom Barrett; glchristianson@aol.com; 
info@ymcacdc.org 

Subject: Rezoning of Adult Video Store on 91st and Brown Deer 

Dear Commissioners,  

  I am writing to ask that you do not rezone the adult video store at 91st and Brown Deer.  That 
business only downgrades our already challenged development.  We do not need another 
enterprise that will require added police resources while we are experiencing a confidence and 
safety crisis.   

Thank you for your consideration of our neighborhood and its struggle.  

Thank you,  Gary Christianson  
              9031 H North 91st Street  (Swan Road)  
                  414- 355-4816  

 


